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I oppose street spot widening because this city needs more
variable forms of transportation other than cars! We need safe,
protected bike lanes, bus lanes, and room for pedestrians and
greenery, NOT room for more cars. Our roads are already
multiple lanes wide - adding more/wider lanes won’t solve any of
our congestion problems! It encourages cars to drive at unsafe
speeds and not look for pedestrians or bikers, increasing our
already too high death and injury rates. PLEASE start prioritizing
healthier, more green cities! We are begging you!!!



